
 

 

March 1, 2021 

International Code Council  

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Attn: Greg Wheeler, President 

This letter is to affirm full jurisdictional support for David Spencer as a continued member of the Board 

of Directors of the International Code Council (lCC).  

I have had the privilege of knowing and working with David Spencer for over 20 years in various 

capacities within the building industry. David continues to be a great mentor and colleague to many that 

he works with within the industry. As current Operations Manager, and a Building Official, Mr. Spencer 

has and continues to be actively involved in the ongoing enforcement and administration of the various 

codes as adopted by Washington State and local jurisdictions through activities such as performing 

various building plan reviews and inspections with Adams County.  

Throughout his career, David has continually demonstrated his commitment to building code 

development, as well as consistent and comprehensive enforcement of those codes. David has a deep 

commitment to his State, and to the various communities he has served both locally and regionally 

through various ICC chapters and other ICC organizations. 

Adams County understands the significance of service on the ICC Board of Directors and considers it an 

honor to provide this endorsement of his continued participation now and in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andie Lorenz CBO 

Assistant Director of Building & Planning  

 

Adams County 

Building and Planning Department 

449 E Cedar Blvd 

Othello, WA 99344 (509)-488-9441 
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Building and Planning Department
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